
MINUTES 

PROGRAM COMMITTEE 

EAST HADDAM LIBRARY SYSTEM 

May 1, 2017 

5:30 PM   EHFPL 

 

Attendees: Michael Gilroy, Celina Nelan 

Absent: Joanne Rozniack  

Unfinished Business 

The Captain Comer Celebration, to be held in September, was discussed. The landscape design 

has been finalized. The high school students will be planting in May. The schedule for the heavy 

clean-up of the site is to be determined. 

Applications for library cards were distributed to the parents of incoming kindergarten 

students. Forty-eight parents completed applications. Their cards will be available as of June 1st. 

at the EHFPL. Applications were also distributed to current students at the elementary school. 

Their new cards will be sent home in June. 

Teachers at the elementary school will volunteer to read to students throughout the summer. 

This schedule will be published with the summer program offerings.  

 

New Business 

The Veterans of Foreign Wars will be collecting photographs and brief biographies for a new 

digital display at the new Town Hall.  Submissions may be brought to EHPLS on May 15 & 16. 

A moose wildlife program will be offered at the Grange on May 26, at 6:30 pm.  

William Sanders will present an astronomy night program for teens and adults at the Rathbun 

on May 27, at 7:30 pm. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:50 pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Celina Nelan 


